
The Emergency Broadband Benefit provides eligible households with up to a $50 discount o� their monthly 
internet bill during the pandemic. 

You may qualify if your student received free or reduced school lunch or breakfast during the last school 
year! 

Households with a student approved to receive benefits under the free and reduced-price school lunch 
program or the school breakfast program, including through the USDA Community Eligibility Provision, in the 
2019-2020, 2020-2021, or 2021-2022 school year are eligible. 

You can also qualify if a member of your household meets at least one of the criteria below: 

• Has an income that is at or below 135% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines or participates in certain 
   government assistance programs;
• Received a Federal Pell Grant in the current award year; 
• Experienced a substantial loss of income due to job loss or furlough since February 29, 2020; or 
• Meets the eligibility criteria for a participating provider’s existing low-income or COVID-19 program. 

The benefit provides: 
• An up to $50/month discount for broadband services; and
• A one-time discount of up to $100 for a laptop, desktop computer, or tablet purchased through a 
   participating provider. 

HOME INTERNET ACCESS IS IMPORTANT FOR EVERY STUDENT'S SUCCESS. 

Call 833-511-0311 Visit fcc.gov/broadbandbenefit
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Two-Steps to Enroll 
Go to GetEmergencyBroadband.org to submit an application or print out a mail-in application.1
Contact your preferred participating provider to select an eligible plan and have the discount applied 
to your bill.2 �
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